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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Thursday, 1st February - Boy’s Football League Match home to Wingham Primary School 
Kick off at 3.00pm 
 
Friday, 2nd February - Year 6 Leaver’s Party Parents Meeting at 2.00pm in the School 
Library 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to a meeting to arrange the Year 6 leaver’s party at 
the end of the year. 

 
Tuesday, 6th February - E-Safety Day 

 

Tuesday, 6th February - Maths Parent’s Information Session at 2.30pm in the School Hall 
After the success of the last maths session for parents, we invite you to our next workshop focusing on 
multiplication and division. This workshop is aimed at parents and carers of children in Years 1 to 6 and 
there will also be an opportunity to work with your child at the of the session. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Wednesday, 7th February - Founder’s Day Service at 9.30am at St. Mary’s Church, Eastry 
Parents, carers family and friends are warmly invited to join us for our Founder’s Day Service on 
Wednesday, 7th February at 9.30am at St. Mary’s Church, Eastry. 

 
Thursday, 8th February - NSPCC Number’s Day  
On Thursday, 8th February we will be celebrating the NSPCC Number’s Day. Children may come to 
school dressed in a mathematical themed costume and there will be certificates awarded for the most 
creative costumes. There will be a maths lotto costing £1.00 for children to choose 4 numbers giving 
them a chance to win prizes. We will also be running lots of maths related games during the lunchtime 
costing 20p a go. All proceeds with be donated to the NSPCC for the marvellous work they do including 
things such as Childline. 
We are also excited to welcome Maths Magician, Andrew Jeffries who will be visiting the school during 
Number’s Day. The Maths Magician will be sharing with the children some tricks and fun maths related 
activities and performing his Magic of Maths show. There is also the opportunity for parents to purchase 
his book in advance costing £6 aimed at children in Years 2 to 6 which gives tricks and tips to help solve 
mathematical questions. Further details regarding this was emailed to parents on Tuesday. 

 
Friday, 9th February - Last Day of Term 3 
 

 



Kind regards 

Mr Neil Garvey 

Interim Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing 5.2.24 

MONDAY   

Fitness/Circuit Training (3.30-4.15pm) Yes 

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

Ballet (3.30-4.10pm) Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

Singing Club (8.00 to 8.35am) YES 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) YES 

THURSDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) YES 

FRIDAY   

  

PTFA News 

Monday, 26th February - PTFA AGM at 5pm in the School Hall 
Parents, carers, family and friends are warmly invited to our AGM on Monday, 26th February. We are a 

small and friendly group of parents who would welcome you to our AGM, to share with you all 

achievements this past year and exciting plans for the year ahead.  

We hope to see you there! 

INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY & WEBSITE SECTION 
 

Online Safety Guides for Parents 
We have updated the Online Safety Guides available on the school website produced by Internet 
Matters. We have included a new guide for parents who have children aged 0-5 years. The guides 
available are; 
Online Safety Guide 0-5 years 
Online Safety Guide 6–10 years 
Online Safety Guide 11-13 years 
Online Safety Guide 14 years+ 
 
These guides, together with lots of other useful information, can be found on our ‘Online Safety’ page 
under the ‘Safeguarding’ tab on the school website. 

CLEANER NEEDED 
 

An opportunity has become available to join the 
Eastry School team. A vacancy has arisen for a 
cleaner at the school. Hours are 7.5 a week 
during term time and a few additional hours 
during school holidays. Starting date is 19th 
February. 

 

Please call the school for further information and 
an application form. 


